
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

9 July 2021 

 

 
Dear parents and carers 
 
As we head towards the end of term I 
wanted to share with you some of the 
lovely images from our Year 13 
leavers event, held at Tonbridge last 
week.   
 
Our wonderful sixth form student 
leadership team saw their vision for 
the event brought to life with the 
support of staff from school.  It was a 
magical afternoon, giving us all the 
opportunity to reflect upon the 
extraordinary individual stories of our 
amazing Year 13 students.   
 
We wish them all the very best for the 
future, and are confident they will go 
on to achieve great things. 
 
 

 
I have included here the poem we shared as a final farewell to the year group – it really does 
speak of the spirit of Weald.  
 
 



 

 

Believing in You 
Poet: Catherine Pulsifer 
 
Never stop believing in yourself. 
When others doubt, don't you.  
Do what you love to do, 
No one knows better than you. 
 
Life is too short to live others' dreams 
Follow your own dream 
Push yourself to reach your goals 
And live the life you once dreamed. 
 
Trust your instincts. 
Be true to yourself. 
You know what is right for you. 
Never give up or give in. 
 
Forget the words "I don't know how". 
You can learn, 
You can research, 
You can do. 
 
Your mind is powerful. 
When you believe you can. 
You will find a way 
You won't waste a day. 
 
Persist and persevere 
Do not fear 
Because if you believe in you 
You will find dreams can come true. 
 
May all your dreams turn into goals, 
Believe in yourself. 
And remember, all of life is a choice. 
The decision is up to you. 
 
Believe in Yourself, Dare To Be 
Whatever You Want To Be! 
 
I will, of course be writing to you next week to confirm details of the last few days of term and 
information you need in advance of the new school year in September. 
 
In the meantime, I hope you are able to enjoy the moment of collective breath holding on 
Sunday as we cheer on our national football team. 
 
Do take care, and as always thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs E Bone 
Headteacher  


